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Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

Year 6 

The Year 6’s have had a very busy couple of weeks. 

They have enjoyed a trip to Summit in Selby and 

took part in 10 pin bowling and climbing walls.  St 

John’s Ambulance visited us for the day and taught 

first aid.  Conrad Burdekin held another workshop 

giving the children chance to write their own 

performance poetry about leaving school.  The 

highlight for most was probably the sleepover a 

couple of weeks ago, children enjoyed pizza, movies 

games and a talent show.  We hope they have 

enjoyed their last few weeks with us and their time 

at Whitley and Eggborough, we wish them lots of 

luck in the next chapter of their school lives.  

Goodbye and good luck. 

 

 

We have had a very busy end to the school year with lots 

of things happening over the last few weeks, and I’m 

sure we are all ready for a well deserved rest! May we 

take this opportunity to thank you for all your support 

over the last year and to wish you all a happy and safe 

summer.  We look forward to seeing you all on 

September 5th, gates open from 8.40am.  Please see the 

attached uniform list and may we ask that you use time 

over the holidays to clearly label your child’s uniform with 

their name.  Many thanks. 

Summer Fayre 

Thank you to everyone who joined us 

for the Summer Fayre last Friday it 

was a lovely afternoon, and even the 

small spell of rain didn’t dampen our 

spirits!  A huge thank you to the PTA for all their hard 

work over the past year, they do a wonderful job of 

fundraising for the school, and things like the Summer 

Fayre just couldn’t go ahead without them.  Thank you. 

A huge well done & thank you to Billy, Jacob, Lewis, 

Ruby & Lilah in Maple who raised £93.05 on their stall 

at the Summer Fayre.  This will be shared between the 

Yorkshire Air Ambulance & Leukaemia Research. 

Leavers’ Production 

Well done to Year 6 on their fabulous production of 

“The Next Big Step”  You have worked so hard 

learning lines and all the songs.  Thanks also to year 

5 choir who help out with the singing.  Well done 

everybody! 

Goodbye 

Today we say farewell to Miss Jarvis who is leaving 

to join a new school in Bolton.  Miss Jarvis has been 

an incredibly valued member of staff over the last 5 

years, and will be very sadly missed.  All the best for 

your future Miss Jarvis! 

We also say goodbye to 2 of our pupils today, Missy-

Blue & Conner Hopkins who will be starting new 

schools in September.  Goodbye & Good Luck! 
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Roald Dahl Day 2018 

On 13th September we will 

be celebrating Roald Dahl 

day.  Children are invited to 

dress up as their favourite 

Roald Dahl character for a 

£1 donation to his 

Marvellous Children’s Charity. 

Parent Pay 

Please may we ask that all parentpay accounts are paid 

and up to date, especially parents with children  in year 

6 and moving up to high school after the holidays.  

Many Thanks. 

Outstanding Pupil’s Award 

We are very pleased to announce that Bridget Hall & 

Ella Myers are the proud recipients of the Year 6 

Leavers’ Outstanding Achievement Award this year.  

This award is given out each year the pupil/pupils who 

have shown outstanding commitment to their learning 

and demonstrated a caring, helpful attitude throughout 

their time at Whitley & Egbborough.  Well done girls 

you thoroughly deserve it! 

School Meals 

Please can you make your child’s school lunch 

choices via parent mail, before 2nd September 2018.  

Many thanks. 



Keep up with you reading over  

the Summer! 

Why not join the reading challenge at 

Selby Library? 

Practice your times tables with... 

And finally… 
I would like to say thank you to everyone, children, staff and parents for the support and welcome 

over the past two term.  I am very much looking forward to the new term in September (after a 

break!) when we can welcome all the children back to start a new year of fun and challenging learn-

ing.  We hope that you get the opportunity to take some time over the holidays to have a safe and 

peaceful break.    

Miss Langridge 



WINTER 

Boys Girls 
Black tailored trousers. 

Red, plain sweatshirt or jumper. 

White polo shirt or plain white shirt. 

Black knee length skirt or trousers. 

Red, plain sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan.  

White polo shirt or plain white shirt 

Jeans, jogging bottoms or leggings 
are not allowed  

SUMMER  - As for winter plus 

Boys Girls 
Plain black tailored shorts 

      

Red and White checked dress   

Plain black tailored shorts 

P.E. CLOTHING 

Indoor Outdoor — As for indoor plus 
 Black shorts (Not Bermudas or wide legged 
 shorts for safety reasons.). 

 White T-shirt.  

Indoor P.E. is carried out in bare feet 

Black jogging trousers and sweatshirt or Black 
tracksuit (in winter). 

Trainers or additional pair of pumps. 

Bermudas or cycling shorts are not allowed 

School Uniform 

Footwear:  Only black sensible school shoes are permitted.  Trainers are NOT allowed 

to be worn for school. 

All children require a pair of wellington boots to be kept in school, to enable them to 

access the school field at break and lunchtime during the winter months. 

Black pumps are required to wear whilst indoors. 

Uniform with our school badge is now available from  

Classroom  Clothing—Finkle Street Selby or online   
www.classroomclothing.co.uk  


